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UPCOMING EXAM ANNOUNCEMENT :

We have been informed by the Department of Civil Service, the application deadline for the Second Level 
Clerical Series Exam has been extended from January 20, 2007 to March 14, 2007 to allow eligible 
candidates an opportunity to apply for this exam. This is one of those exams that won't be given for 
another 4 years.  Please post the attached revised exam announcement in an area where it can be 
viewed.

CONTACT:
Chris Cantone-Stadier
State Classified Appointments
Human Resource Services
Administration Bldg., Room 390
Z-0751
phone: (631) 632-6174
fax:       (631) 632-4984

2006 SERVICE AWARDS:

On February 8th, there will be a service awards ceremony.  All staff are welcome to the ceremony, at 4:00 
pm in the SAC auditorium, prior to the reception.

  Congratulations to our long-time employees!

Richie Feinberg 35 Years

David Weiner 25 Years

Nathan Baum 25 Years

Flora Pollydore 20 years


